July 22, 2001

We started to sweep and to clean L4014, and at the same time we are digging L4022, I will remove 10cm of the soil.

L4014 seems to be foundation, because there are still mud bricks coming up to the surface. At the same time we are cleaning up the new locus 4022. Bradley was here and he took some photos of L4014. There will be no work after breakfast, because we need to take some photos with the spider.

